
_ - ,

o e ,- ,

w T/A)CL
' '

~ FR LTR omty|eI e
,

& i

6 RECENED..g tA 87-53|

b 21987 )bWestinghouse Water Reactor SEP Ba 355 |
PmsburgbPennsylvania 152300355Electric Corporation Divisions C., u.s.nucgAR REGuuu0Mpf

#_ ?
' #,\ s'

e,T _

Q1TQ'
\ ik

By
'

August 10, 1987 /?;> '? j
| ,f)'l .. r.|
|

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission i <| f,. /3l

Of J. ;e of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards Ur,

Division of Safeguards and Transportation
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. E. William Brach, Chief
Licensing Branch

Gec;,lemen:

SUBJECT: Supplement to Request for ;hange to safeguards requirements for
License SNM-1107, Docket 70-1151

| The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby requests a change to measurement
methods for the Columbia ' Fuel Fabrication Facility. The attachment to this j

| letter provides additional information relating to this request.

This request is a supplement to leter LA 87-52, dated July 31, 1987, uno
i should be included in the $150 application fee submitted with that letter.
1

Westinghouse requests that the attachment to this letter be withneld from
public disclosure in accordance with provisions of 10 CFR 2.790(d),'

i

| If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at the
'

| above address or by telephone on (412) 374-4652.

Very truly yours,

/
!

c,, A. J. Nardi, Mana er 1

& 4 ES Licensa Administration.
1
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